Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.
You asked:

1. Who is your current outbound postage supplier
Pitney Bowes LTD is our main supplier, we also have access to Parcel Force and TNT should we need to use them. 

2. What is the current contract start date and term
The contract start date was April 2020. The term was 15 months. 

3. Is the contract procured via CCS frameworks (RM6017)
Yes.


3. What is your Annual volume & spend
Annual spend is around £140,000, but reducing due to the new hybrid office solution that has been brought on board throughout the authority. 

4. Contact details (name, address, email and telephone number) for the person responsible for the Councils outbound post
Junior staff names are exempt from release under Section 40(2) of The Act as they are personal data. The Council judges that this personal data is being processed for the purposes of employment and that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1– fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified and not incompatible purposes.  Therefore, this Information is exempt from release. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
